Hi Maryellen,

  We have a new Grand-Baby, a little girl named MARIAH  ELIZABETH  REINKEMEYER, she was born on March 17th. there were some problems & she was transferred along with her Mom Amy to Columbia Regional Hospital, however Mariah is doing better and may get to come home tomorrow. It was a very scary day!!  But thank God she is doing well!  

Bye for now.
